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Our newsletter is also available on our school website



Dear Parents,





I am very pleased that we managed to keep the nursery open to all our children over the last 2 weeks. We rearranged all our school timetables to support the staff absences in the nursery. The Authority have now managed to send us a staff member till the end of term





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


 Head Teacher














Date for your Diary





Nursery Class Photo  		Monday 24th March


Parent Evening 		25th March


Nursery Concert     		26th March


Parent Evening 		27th March
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Marie Curie Appeal





The children will receive a ‘Pot Sleeve’ to decorate with their family at home. A donation envelope will also be given for any donation you may wish to make i.e. any loose change. 





 











Health and Safety





For safety reasons we are having to close the school gate during the day as well as at 9a.m. and 3p.m. The number of cars and taxis double parking was causing a lot of difficulty.











Nursery Concert





The children will be performing Humpty Dumpty on Wednesday 26th March at 10.45. Free tickets will be available from the school office from tomorrow.








Commonwealth Games School’s Baton





Our school will receive the Baton on 13th May and will pass it on to Cartvale School on the 16thMay. We are planning a number of events during this time details to follow. 























Holiday Dates


                   


Easter Holiday


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 4th April 2014


School closed Monday 7th April 2014 


School reopens Tuesday 22nd April 2014   


�May Holidays


School closed Monday 5th May 2014


School closed Thursday  22nd  May 2014


School reopens Tuesday 27th May 2014





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25 June 2014





August 2014





School opens Wednesday 13th August 




















 












































Parent Evenings





We have decided to go ahead with our meetings. Please complete the attached slip and return it to the nursery staff.





 











In Service Day 




















